CHARLES W. LAMAR, Jr.

P, 0. Box 27
President

Phone HE 3-1141

WPFA BROADCASTING CO.

North Paece Boulevard and Lolita Sireets

PENSACOLA, FLORIDA
~ebruary 15, 1955

R. S. Ingross
R3

Bradford, M,ss,

Dear Sir:
Ihank you for your report of reception of
WPFA on Feb, 11, 1955, Please consider this letter

your verification of reception.



